
Welcome Chaperones 

We are so glad that you have decided to come to the Imperial Centre for Arts &  Sciences.  During 
field trips all teachers and adults are considered chaperones. 

 Chaperones must stay with their group at all times. 

 Student behavior and supervision are the responsibility of the teacher and chaperones at all 
times. 

 Please report any incident involving students or chaperones during a field trip immediately. 

 We love having adults who actively participate with their children during their visit, but re-
member the students come first. 

 Planetarium Line Up:  

 Please make a single file line (adults too) for easy counting.  

 One adult at the front and one in the back.  

 Other adults should spread out evenly throughout the line with the children. 

 Those at the front of the line will be seated at the back of the theatre. 

 Due to limited seating, teachers and students have first priority admission into 
our planetarium; additional visitors may be seated as availability is possible.  

 To help all stay focused, please limit your cell phone usage.  

 

We hope your trip is fun and full of learning!  Enjoy your visit. 
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